
Frequently Asked Questions about the Legislative Water Commission’s 8/17/16 Field Tour 

(8/15/16 Update) 

 

1. Can the public attend?  

 

Yes, all LWC meetings are open to the public. However, the general public will need to supply 

their own transportation, driving to each stop on their own (once posted, the final itinerary will 

list the addresses of each stop). Since access is limited at some stops, car-pooling is highly 

encouraged; you can ride the mini-coach at 2 locations, as noted on the itinerary. Once you have 

arrived at Casey’s in Mapleton (the convening location), please check with other attendees to 

make car-pooling arrangements.  

 

2. Can I ride the mini-coach?  

 

If you are an LWC member, a Mankato area legislator, invited Agency staff, or legislative staff, 

you may ride the mini-coach during the entire field day. Please RSVP to Barb Huberty @ 

barb.huberty@lcc.leg.mn to let her know if you will be riding the mini-coach, starting from the 

State Office Building in St Paul by the end of the day on Tuesday, 8/16.  If you leave the mini-

coach at any point, not intending to return, please notify Barb.   

 

3. Will the LWC be providing lunch?  

 

No; except for LWC members and invited lunch speakers, attendees are on their own for lunch.  

The final itinerary notes some local options for getting fast food in the Route column. 

 

4. What do I need to bring along? 

 

It is summer in MN, so sunscreen, bug spray, and an umbrella or rain gear are always a good 

idea.  Wear sturdy walking shoes that can get muddy. Most outside areas are flat or gently 

sloping, but the ground is uneven and vegetation can be tall.  Inside areas have some stairs and 

noise.   

 

5. Who do I contact if I have questions or need disability accommodations? 

 

Please contact Barb @ barb.huberty@lcc.leg.mn by 5 pm on Tuesday 8/16. 
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